February 3, 1972

Hedison Bros.
110 Chestnut Street
Providence, R. I.

Gentlemen:

We wish to refer to our letter dated
April 30, 1971 in connection with a
small balance of §2,000.00 on your
Cornerstone Godfather pledge of $10,000.-

Despite the fact that we did not receive
an answer from you, we did not want to
hother you with a reminder.

However, as it is almust a vear since
our last letter, we are inclined to
think that it never reached you or the
matter slipped your mind.

We are anxious to close all old pledghks
and as yours is the only one left on the
Cornerstone Godfathers' list, we will
greatly appreciate receiving your check
for the above mentioned balance whach will
complete your pledge and help us meet our
heavy commitments.

Thank you for your kind consideration.

Sincerely,

Haik Kavookjian

HK:bp



